
Introduction Letter to Homeschooling Parents 

Dear Homeschooling Parents, 

My name is [Teacher's Name], and I am excited to introduce myself as your child's educator for 

the upcoming school year. With [number] years of experience in teaching [subject/grade], I am 

committed to supporting your child's learning journey in a nurturing and engaging environment. 

Throughout the year, I will be incorporating various resources and materials to enhance the 

homeschooling experience. My goal is to collaborate with you to ensure that [Child's Name] 

receives a well-rounded education tailored to their unique learning style. 

Please feel free to reach out to me via email at [Teacher's Email] or phone at [Teacher's Phone 

Number] if you have any questions or would like to discuss any specific educational goals you 

may have for your child. 

I look forward to working together to make this an exciting and enriching year for [Child's 

Name]. Thank you for the opportunity to be part of your homeschooling community! 

Sincerely, 

[Teacher's Name] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[School Address] 


